A very happy new year to all from Moynalvey GFC
Monday, 18 December 2006 12:33

Moynalvey GFC would like to wish all those connected with the club both home and abroad a
very happy new year.

We hope that you continue to support the club in the future and we look forward to an
enjoyable and successful 2007.




